Parents Right-To-Know Title
I Annual Notification R.V.
Haderlein Elementary
2023-24

This notification is provided to inform you your right to request the following specific
information concerning the school and teachers:

Parents may request information regarding the professional qualifications of their
child’s/children’s classroom teachers and paraprofessionals.

Professional qualifications include:

« Whether or not the teacher has met Kansas licensing criteria for the
grade levels and subject areas being taught;

« The baccalaureate degree and any other graduate certification or
degree and the field of discipline of both;

« If services are provided by paraprofessionals, their qualifications;
- If the teacher is under an emergency or professional waiver.

All teachers at R.V. Haderlein Elementary School meet the above criteria. Each one is licensed
for the grade levels and subject areas being taught. Each one has a baccalaureate degree and
none are teaching under an emergency or provisional waiver. The paraprofessional(s), who
work under the direction of Title | and classroom teachers, meet required qualifications for the
position.

As a parent, you will be contacted by the school if your child is taught by a “non-highly
qualified” teacher for four continuous weeks or more.

As a parent you have the right to request your child’s state assessment scores. You have a
right to obtain the school and school district state report cards. This may be found at the
Kansas State Department of Education’s website (www.ksde.org).

Parent-School Compacts R.V. Haderlein is a fully accredited school
according to KSDE standards.

Title | Schools Identified for Improvement R.V. Haderlein Elementary School met the No Child
Left Behind standards regarding Adequate Yearly Progress (AYP) for the 2011-12 school year
and has not been identified for improvement. AYP is based on the scores from the Kansas
Reading Assessment and the Kansas Math Assessments.

If you have any questions or would like to request further information, please feel free to contact
Todd Ferguson, Superintendent at (620) 724-4325; Tina Daniel, Principal at (620) 724-4327.



